My name is Lynn Mahr.

Thank you so much for allowing me to
share my voice regarding SCR 4003.
I've been a resident of the great state of
North Dakota for 15 years.

| have been a volunteer with Convention of
States since around 2017.

My duties for five of those years was
having the pleasure of reaching out to the
people who signed our petition for
Convention of States.

| thanked them for signing the petition and
asked if they had any questions.

They were, to say the least, enthusiastic
patriots who loved our country:.



Almost always, the people would ask me
what they could do to help save our
country.

They were fearful that our government had
become too big and over powering.

Having the ear to so many North Dakotans
for so many years. Knowing how they feel
about our government is the reason that
I'm asking you to please vote "no" for SCR
4003.

Thank you so much for your time.



